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FRANCIS G. CLEVELAND EDWARD P. GOODNOW

Manager Director

Tamworth, N. H.

August 25, 1937

Miss Charlotte Michaud
LEWISTON EVENING JOURNAL
Lewiston, Maine

Dear Miss Michaud:

I want to thank you very much for
the excellent article you wrote about the
Barnstormers last Saturday. Would it be
possible for us to obtain two more copies
of this article?

You may be interested to know that
due to the excellent houses of the past two
weeks, we are playing an extra week with the
production of "There's Alwsys Juliet", start-
ing August 30.

Cordially yours,

EPG :KD
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